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EAST ALTON - The Regions Bank in East Alton was confirmed by police to have been 
robbed by an unknown suspect Friday morning.

The suspect was described as a heavily disguised black male wearing sunglasses and a 
hoodie - the same description as the recent robberies of U.S. Bank in Alton on 
Washington and the Reliance Bank in Godfrey on Godfrey Road. It is not confirmed by 
police if the robberies are related at this time.

An Illinois State Police crime lab is currently en route to the Regions scene.



Detectives from Alton and Madison County Sheriff's Office have joined East Alton 
Police on the scene.

Scanner traffic described the getaway vehicle as a black Chrysler 300, and no K-9 units 
were on the scene, unlike the Reliance bank robbery, which the suspect reportedly fled 
on foot.

Steven Spencer also contributed to this story.
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